Friends of Wighton — latest update!

From Sheena Wellington :

Friends of Wighton are delighted to announce their first live Cappuccino
Concert since February 2020 will take place this Saturday — 23rd April — 1llam
to noon. Doors open 10.30am

As we are expecting a good audience, please email
sheenawellington78@gmail.com to book.

We are not serving coffees/teas yet bur please feel free to bring your
tea/coffee to go!

Our guests are great local band The Doolichters — see below!
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The D OO] iChterS The Doohcl‘rters

As Covid arrived and the world suddenly ground to
an abrupt halt, five singing granddads from Dundee
with a combined age of 343 years overcame the
perils of ‘going digital’ and connected over the
internet to produce a song. The Rag Man, an unlikely
tale of recycling romance gained a local foothold with
press and public and in the summer of 2020 a full
album followed, all self-penned, celebrating their

. Statin 1sland Records
home in Dundee.

The five comprise Tom Bruce, Sandy Clarke, lan
Moore, Ron Lindsay and lan Kennedy and the songs
reflected growing up in the City in the 50's and 60's.
They overcame lockdown rastrictions by sharing music
and video over the internet which led to the
establishment of Doolichters TV on You Tube which
now boasts getting on for 40,000 views.

The band took the name ‘The Doolichters’ from the name
for a large ‘bunnet’ or cap, big enough for a pigeon to alight
on and their first album ‘This |s Dundee’ sold out with the
follow-up CD, "Mystifehd & Ancient’ released in December
2021 having every likelihood of following the same path..
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